



Save the Date - Friends meeting Friends, October 5, 2024


Dear Friends of OWWL,


The Victor Farmington Library Friends group was invited and attended the NYLA 
Friends of the Monroe County Library System. This meeting was held at the 
Pittsford Library last spring. We were excited to meet with other Friends groups 
and thought it would be an interesting idea to reach out to the OWWL Friends to 
see if there is interest in joining together for a couple hour session to share 
ideas.


This session will be held on Saturday, October 5th from 10:00 to noon at the 
Victor Farmington Library. We will have representatives from NYLA who will give 
short presentations and have a sharing session where each attending Friends 
group will talk about their activities and involvement in their respective libraries.


We are looking forward to this opportunity to meet with our OWWL peers. There 
is no cost to be involved, just getting to know others who love and support their 
library.


More information to follow; if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 
reach out.


Sincerely,


Patty Bascomb, President, friendsofvfl@gmail.com 

Kathy Jewsbury, Vice President, kjewsbury@owwl.org 

Cassie Jones, Secretary

Rebecca Donovan, Treasurer

Marian Norton, Executive Team Consultant
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